
Volume 2 Number 2 April 2022OJHM

WORLD HEMOPHILIA DAY

OJHM 2,2, 2022 Page 3

The idea of ​​creating a special issue of OJHM for the World

Hemophilia Day, came from the real purpose of this anniversary: ​​to

give visibility, to share scientific and social information, to increase

knowledge about hemophilia and the other rare bleeding diseases. For

this reason, the editorial staff wanted this time to change the typology

of the magazine and of the articles: they are focused not on scientific

research, or on the description of medical and therapeutic experiences,

or on clinical cases, but on the activities of the associations of patients

with hemophilia. These national and local associations carry out

constant information activities, social assistance and sometimes

support for hospitals and centres for the treatment of haemophilia all

over the world, with the aim of improving medical care for

hemophilia patients, guaranteeing access to care and helping patients

and their families to escape from anonymity. This is done every day

with group meetings between patients or between doctors and

patients, between manufacturers of hemophilia drugs and families,

always with the aim of introducing hemophilic children and their

parents to each other, making them understand that they are not alone,

that being hemophilic is not a shame, that the future of people with

hemophilia must be the same as that of their peers without

hemophilia. Each in their own social, economic and cultural reality

but with a single goal: to improve knowledge of hemophilia and

achieve equal access to treatments, even the most modern. Good

World Hemophilia Day to everyone.
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